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Queens, NY – Senator Michael Gianaris lauded the saving of Ladder 128, in Long Island City.

Ladder 128 was one of 20 fire companies throughout New York City that was marked for

closure due to budget cuts. After sustained protests regarding these closures it was

announced on Friday, June 24 that all fire companies, including Ladder 128 would remain

open.

Ladder 128 serves the neighborhoods of Sunnyside, Woodside, Long Island City and

Greenpoint.

“Ladder 128 is vital to our community and I am thankful it will remain open to ensure our

neighborhood receives the fire protection it requires,” Senator Gianaris said. “It goes to show

what can be accomplished when our community comes together to fight to protect our

quality of life.”

Ladder 128 celebrated its 100th anniversary last year and was praised for its outstanding

reputation and dedication to protecting the residents and businesses of the area.
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